From: sewell, Alan [EEEEEEEE

Sent: 18 May 2020 09:27
To: Planning

ce: Justine Wright

Subject: Removal of magnolia

Dear sir or madam,

We would like to remove a Magnolia from the front of our property, and replace it with a smaller
tree. The Magnolia has grown significantly over time and we now receive complaints from the
neighbours about it shading their property — it significantly overhangs their property. It also extends
out over the footpath.

We have tried cutting it back, but due to the nature of the Magnolia it is not possible significantly to
reduce its size without ruining how it looks.

Any information you are able to provide about how we can go about this would be most
appreciated.

We are located at 16 Hillway. London N6 6QA.
Kind regards,
Alan Sewell
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